
 PROSPECT ROAD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

2199 Prospect Road, Hatchet Lake, NS  
  Phone 902-852-2441: Main Office  
  Email pres@hrce.ca 

 
Principal: Kim Michaud-Wheatley Vice Principal: Malena Matthews 

Administrative Assistants: Louise Marriott and Shirley Beth MacNeil 
 

Allergies  
An important reminder to check that school snacks/meals are peanut AND tree nut free.  

 
Safe Arrival 

 
To report an absence, parents and guardians can call 1-833-582-6940. This number is available 24/7. 
Absences can be reported in advance, up to 9 AM on the morning of the absence. 

 
 

January Dates 
January.2nd         First Day of Classes 
January.11th       School Advisory Council Meeting 6 PM 

 
Indigenous Athlete of the Month 

 

Mr. Comar will be talking with Grade P-5 students about Quincy Mack this month (aka Q-MACK), born 

1976. Q-Mack is a Professional Basketball Freestyler and he has been to PRES twice as a performer and 

motivational speaker! His hometown is Six Nations of Grand River in Brantford, Ontario. Q-Mack is an 

NBA entertainer, public speaker and youth educator. He has been entertaining audiences all over North 

America since 2000 with his dazzling basketball tricks and engaging personality. He is also a published 

author. He has been hired by over 4000 schools to energize their students, promoting messages about 

inclusivity and creativity. 

Lunch Monitors 

We are in need of lunch monitors for Grades P-5. Lunch monitors can choose to work anywhere 

between 1-5 days per week. This is a paid position. Our lunch hour runs from 12:15-1:15. If interested, 

please contact the office at pres@hrce.ca or 902-852-2441.  

 
Volunteers 

 
Thank you to our Breakfast Program Volunteers! We will provide a breakfast for P-5 students on the last 
Friday of each month (if we have available volunteers). We are always looking for more volunteers. If 
interested and available, please contact the office. 

 
 

For information about individual classes, see class websites 
and teacher communication. 
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